
Addressing the
Affordable 

Housing Crisis

Please submit requests for reasonable accommodations 72 hours before the meeting by

emailing housing@alamedaca.gov or phoning 510-747-6890

Alameda Free Library
Stafford Room

1555 Oak Street
Alameda 94501

Hear from Michelle Starratt, Housing
Director, Alameda County Housing &
Community Development Department,
about a $10 to $20 billion nine-county
affordable housing bond being
proposed for the November 2024
ballot.

If approved by the voters, the regional
bond would provide billions of dollars
to construct thousands of affordable
homes to house hundreds of thousands
of residents over the coming decades.  

You can RSVP for this
in-person meeting at:

https://tinyurl.com/MA
RCH-20-2024

or scan the QR code

Wednesday
March 20, 2024
6:00 to 7:30 pm

Community Meeting  Co-hosted by
Alameda County Supervisor Lena Tam 

&  Alameda Mayor Marilyn Ezzy Ashcraft

IT’S A MATTER OF SUPPLY AND DEMAND
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